
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the Sustrans Big Walk & Wheel competition we will be holding a Bling Your 
Ride competition on Monday 18th March 2024 open to all children at Hiltingbury Infant 
School. 
 
This is an opportunity to decorate your bike, scooter, wheelchair or bag (if you are 
walking) at home, and then ride it, wheel it or walk with it to school. You can use 
ribbons, coloured card, stickers, or anything else colourful you have at home. Please 
be as creative as you like!  
The theme of the competition is Clean Air & Climate Change and we want to see some 
great messages about how using Active Travel can help. 
 
Please ensure that the bike/scooter/bag is clearly labelled with your child’s name 
and class, so the bike can be identified for judging and there will be prizes for the 
most creative designs. 
 
Please make sure that no decorations interfere with brakes, chain, pedals and 
wheels, and that all bikes and scooters will be safe to ride. 
 
Good luck!! 
 
 
Bike It John                                               
 



  
 

 


